
 

 

PTL New Snack Policy 

As part of our continued commitment to our PTL Families 
to ensure the health and safety of all students, we are 
shifting to a new policy for snack provision in our before 
and aftercare programs. Beginning Tuesday, 9/2, we will 
require all students to bring their own snacks for Before & 
Aftercare. This change aims to better accommodate the 
diverse dietary needs of our students and enhance safety 
for those with specific food restrictions or allergies. 

With the increasing number of students requiring special 
diets and food allergy considerations, providing 
individualized snacks has become challenging. By 
allowing each student to bring their own snacks, we can 
help ensure that all dietary restrictions are respected. This 
policy will also empower students and families to make 
decisions that align with their dietary preferences and 
needs. Please send your child’s extra snack in either their 
backpack or lunchbox each day.  


